
 

 

Emergency Services Specialist – Hopewell Township, Mercer County, NJ - The Hopewell 

Township Fire District is currently accepting applications for Full-Time Emergency Services 

Specialists. Applicants must be a citizen of the US, posses a Firefighter 1 Certification (with 2 

years experience) Emergency Medical Technician Certification (with 2 years experience), and a 

valid NJ Motor Vehicle License. Certification as NJ Fire Prevention Inspector is preferred/will be 

required within 1 year of employment. Employment applications are available at 201 Washington 

Crossing Pennington Rd, Titusville, NJ 08560, 8 AM - 4 PM from June 15, 2017, through June 

30, 2017, and are required to be returned with resume and a cover letter by July 15, 2017. 

Applicants must be residents of NJ or must relocate their residence to NJ within one year of hire. 

Applicants must meet requirements for enrollment in the NJ Police & Firemen’s Retirement 

System. The Hopewell Township Fire District is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 


